
Notice to Bidders/Tenderers 
Tender Notice 1 

 
Bidders are kindly requested to note that the following change in the RFP document: 
 
 

Current reading in RFP Document Should Read as after changes 
Section 1: Letter of Invitation 
 

You are kindly requested to indicate 
whether your company intends to submit 
a Proposal by clicking on “Accept 
Invitation” button no later than 24th 
March 2018.  If that is not the case, UNDP 
would appreciate your indicating the 
reason, for our records.   
 

Section 1: Letter of Invitation 
 

You are kindly requested to indicate 
whether your company intends to submit 
a Proposal by clicking on “Accept 
Invitation” button no later than 19th 
March 2018.  If that is not the case, UNDP 
would appreciate your indicating the 
reason, for our records.   
 

 
Updated RFP uploaded. 


